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High School Graduates 
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Seth Hensil 

 

 

Shaelyn Posey 



Congratulations Graduates! 
Three of our young adults are celebrating their 
graduation from High School and we at Holy 
Rosary Parish offer them our prayers and good 
wishes as they enter a new phase in their lives. 
Please join us for a reception for the grads and 
their families after our liturgy on Sunday morning.  

 

More Grads 

Annie and Beckie Boyd 

graduated from West 

Virginia University on 

May 15!  They both 

earned their Bachelor’s 

Degrees and we are very proud of them!  

Congratulations, girls! 
 

New Diocesan Guidelines 
Due to the rapidly changing situation regarding the 
Coronavirus at the federal and state level, Bishop Mark 
Brennan released these updated guidelines: 
 For those individuals who are fully vaccinated, you will 
no longer need to wear masks to attend liturgical 
celebrations, meetings or other functions within 
diocesan facilities. If you have not been fully vaccinated 
or cannot get the vaccine at this time, please continue 
to wear your face mask.  We still will maintain every 
other pew in church until the governor changes this 
restriction. We are committed to remain open in a safe 
manner for all concerned.  The full guidelines were sent 
to you on Flocknotes, or you may access them on the 

diocesan web page, www.dwc.org.  
 

Crosslines Immediate Need 
CROSSLINES needs the following for those burned 

out in Adrian: any kitchen appliances in good working 

order—crock pot, air fryer, mixer, iron. We also need  

dish towels, Brillo pads, dish detergent, and cleansers. 

As these neighbors move into a different dwelling, 

they will need some of these items. 

Thank you, Holy Rosary parishioners, 

for your concern for those in need.  

 

Welcome Back Holy Rosary Altar 

Servers 
Our Holy Rosary altar servers will be 

back soon! We have missed you!  We 

welcome any new students who would 

like to serve on the altar.  Please call 

Father Ed or contact Lindsay Zirkle at 

(304) 613-3306 to express your interest. 

Father Ed, Father John, and Deacon Rue will have a 

short orientation for all servers after the masses on June 

5 and June 6. You only need to attend one!  Please 

consider this important ministry. 

 

Coffee and Donuts 
Would you like to be a part of the great group of 

parishioners who prepare the coffee and donuts for us 

each week?  Maybe you can help with parish 

receptions like graduations, Father’s Day, or other 

gatherings.  Contact Father Ed and we hope to get 

organized soon! 

 
Adult Faith Ministry 

Adult Faith…Who’s In?  Hopefully, all of us will say 

that we are all in to growing in our faith.  As Covid 

restrictions loosen, we are trying to revive our ADULT 

FAITH MINISTRY. We will meet with Father Ed and 

Father John to look at what we have done in the past 

and where we want to go.  We are requesting that all 

FORMER MEMBERS ATTEND THIS MEETING to 

share with our new priests where we have been.  We 

are desperately looking for NEW ADULT FAITH 

MINISTRY PERSONS.  We want all ages, TEENS who 

are interested in helping the parish grow and MEN 

and WOMEN who will help us plan our next 

programs.  Please consider coming to this meeting on 

June 7 at 7 p.m. in Marist Hall. 

 

A Note from Father Ed 
As the parish continues to open up, I would like 

to meet with each parish ministry leader and 

the members of their particular ministry.  This 

will be an opportunity to familiarize myself 

with the mission, vision and concerns of all 

organizations within our parish.  I would like to 

schedule these meetings in June or July of this 

year. 

Please, if you are the leader of a particular 

group, call me to schedule this meeting.  I am 

grateful for your participation in our parish ministries.   

May May 30 – The Most Holy Trinity 

A Vocation View:  We are sent to proclaim the 

Gospel to the very ends of the Earth, so that we 

might draw others into union with the Triune 

God.  Be courageous in showing your faith that 

others may know the reason for your joy. 
DIVINE WORD MISSIONARIES and  

SISTER SERVANTS OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 800-553-

3321 
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Memorial Day Mass 
Join us for our Memorial 

Day mass on Monday, 

May 31 at 9 a.m.  This 

liturgy will be held in the 

church.  We will 

remember all those men 

and women who have 

gone before us who 

served our country. 

http://www.dwc.org/


We Need More Greeters! 
Would you consider becoming a member of the greeter 

ministry at Holy Rosary Parish?  Greeters welcome us  to 

mass and assist with distributing bulletins, gifts, and hand 

sanitizer!  Please contact Cheryl Moore at 304-516-1513, 

or cherylthompsonmoore@gmail.com for more information 

or if you are willing to serve. 

 

A New Grandchild! 

Arthur and Patty Sayre are pleased announce the 

arrival of their first grandchild, Oliver Linn Skinner, 

born May 12th to their daughter and son-in-law 

Lindsey and Cody Skinner, who reside in Elkins.  

The family feels blessed, and they thank God for a 

good delivery and healthy baby. 

 

 
Over the last couple months, we have talked a great 

deal about the Catholic Sharing Appeal and the 

impact your gifts make on our parish, as well as in 

our diocese. We are pleased to share with you today 

that 20 parishioners have made a commitment to the 

2021 CSA. It is important to note that we are 

already at 40% of our monetary goal with $4,535 

pledged to our parish. Thank you to all of you who 

have already donated. If you haven’t made a gift 

yet, it’s not too late! You can visit the CSA website, 

dwc.org/csa. Please know how much we appreciate 

your support of our parish and our diocese. 

Together we can do great things to carry out the 

work of the Church. Let us pray the CSA prayer 

together...  

Use me God, 

Show me how to Give generously, pray 

purposefully, and serve joyfully for a purpose 

greater than myself. Amen. 
 

Homebound and Nursing Home Visits 
Father Ed and Father John have had both of their Covid 

vaccines and they are available to visit the sick and those in 

the hospital.  Please, call either Father Ed or Father John to 

schedule an appointment, and they will follow all safety 

precautions and hospital regulations.  We know that many 

of you are private about your health concerns.  Please, you 

must let our priests know if your loved one is in need of a 

visit, is in the hospital, or if you would like to put their 

name in the bulletin.   

Please remember in your prayers 
Bertha Small, Kate Deasy, Rosemary Austin, Phil Halligan, 

Randy Trent, Macyah Riley, Karen Trent, Jack Call,  Matthew 

Linger, Seth Poling, Cathy Lipscomb, Hugh Hensil, Freddy 

Caimotto, James Barton, Mike Cerullo, Darell Hyre, Diane 

Hyre, Vicki Dibble,  Eric Harkness, Pat Daigneault, Duane 

Lohr, Jeff Ball,  Jane Baxter, Shaelyn Posey, P.T. Garton,  

Jalen Welcome, Ron Byrd, Helena Bessinger, Dennis Cortes, 

Kay Sienkiewicz, Danny 

Morgan, Gene Zara, 

Paula Ball,  Janine 

Robinson, Elaine Katai, 

Terry McKisic and Tori 

Odom, Mary McCoy, 

Andrew Schmidt, Gay 

Little, Denise Karlen. 

Please pray for men and women in the military. 
Please pray for our homebound: Mary Stump, Denna Bayless, 
Anna Stalnaker, Ron Frye, Rocena Asbury, John Sneberger, 
Lorraine McLean, James McCartney, Nancy Beverlin, Shirley 
Linger, Shirley Helmick, William McLean, Anna Powell, 

Barbara Elmore,  Helena Bessinger, Virginia Cerullo, Alan 

and Jimmie Jo Simmons. 

 

Celebrate With Your Parish Family! 
Do you have a birthday or special celebration in your 

family for May?   Celebrate with your parish family!  

Just drop a note in the collection basket or give it to Fr. 

Ed. Happy Birthday to the following people who 

celebrate their birthdays this month: 
May   7     Emmett Paul Ball 

May   8    Elaine Abel 

May 17     Daniel Hyre 

May 17     Rose DeProspero 

May 18     Betty Coughlin 

May 20     Rosanne Siggia-Walker 

May 21     Morgan Knicley 

May 24     Lena Rose Walker  

May 25     Linda Coyner 

May 27     Shanna Ericsson 

May 30     Will Lothes 

May 30     Kassandra Dahman 

 
Institute for Spirituality 

The West Virginia Institute for Spirituality is an ecumenical 

center for prayer and spiritual growth, located in the heart of 

the city of Charleston, West Virginia. Our ministry promotes 

spiritual life through silence, prayer, retreats, education, 

spiritual direction and inter-faith dialogue. Presently, our 

calendar reflects the following opportunities for WVIS to live 

its ministry in offering the following: 

 

Almost Heaven Spring/Summer Retreats. Beginning April 

1st through August 15th, 2021, WVIS will offer our Almost 

Heaven Retreats. These retreats can be made via Zoom or 

reservations can be made by registering 

at WVISreg@gmail.com. Following the CDC Guidelines, we 

are respecting limits for in-house registrations. Call 304-345-

0926 for more information. 

 

Date Event Time Place 

Sun. 4/9 RCIA 

Choir practice 

6 p.m. 

7 p.m. 

Marist Hall 

Church 

Thurs. 

4/13 

Holy Thursday Mass 7 p.m. Church 

 

Fri. 4/14 Stations of the Cross 

Good Friday Service 
3 p.m. 

7 p.m. 

Church 

Church 

Sat. 4/15 Blessing of Food 

Easter Vigil 

 

11 a.m. 

8 p.m. 

 

Church 

Church 

mailto:cherylthompsonmoore@gmail.com
mailto:WVISreg@gmail.com


 

Greeter’s Schedule 
Sat. 5/29 – Jerry & Cheryl 

Sun. 5/30 – Charlie Malcolm 

Sat. 6/5– John Kriner 

Sun. 6/6 – Frank Girard 

 
 

 
Last Week’s Collection:  
Envelopes: $2,105.00 

Loose: $151.00 

Attendance: 5/22 - 50   5/23 - 68 

 

Hey Kids…Camp Carlo is Open This Summer 
Our diocesan Catholic camp in Huttonsville, West Virginia 
is open with a new name and exciting plans for students in 

grades 3 through 12. There are four different one-week 
camps:  

Week 1 -- June 27 through July 3  (Elementary) 

Week 2 -- July 4 through July 10  (Middle School) 

Week 3 -- July 11 through July 17  (High School) 

Week 4 -- July 18 through July 24  ( Mix of all age groups) 
The rate is $325.00 per child with scholarships available. $275 

Early Bird rates apply. Registration forms are on the diocesan 

website: dwc.org. 

 

Pentecost Gospel Sing 
All are welcome to attend the Pentecost Gospel Sing, 

sponsored by the Upshur Parish Methodist Churches. 

Bring your own chair to this event on Sunday, June 6 at 

6 p.m. in Jawbone Park in Buckhannon. All are 

welcome. 

Lector’s Schedule 

5/29: Mary Blake 

5/30:  Jalna Jones 

6/5: Maria Gjolberg 

6/6: Lori Post 

 

                                

Eucharistic Liturgies 

Saturday, May 29 - 7 p.m. – Deceased members of the 

Waschuck Family (Holy Rosary)  

Sunday, May 30 - 9 a.m. – Parishioners (Holy Rosary) 

Monday, May 31 – MASS IN THE CHURCH AT 9 AM  

+Roger Lundell (Holy Rosary) 

Tuesday, June 1– 7:30 a.m. +Charity Manspeaker (Holy 

Rosary) 

Wednesday, June 2 - 6 p.m. Holy Hour (We pray for peace 

between Israel and Palestine) -7 p.m – John Sabo (Holy 

Rosary) 

Thursday, June 3– 7:30 a.m.- Joe Morton (Holy Rosary) 

Friday, June 4 – 7:30 a.m. +Pat Karp (Holy Rosary)  

Saturday, June  5 –7 p.m. – Parishioners (Holy Rosary ) 

Sunday, June 6 – 9 a.m. – +Charity Manspeaker (Holy 

Rosary)  

Noon – Gay Vacca  (Sacred Heart) 

  


